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Wednesday 17th April 2024 
 
Chitty Chitty Bang Bang Prop Request 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we gear up for our upcoming Year 6 production of "Chitty Chitty Bang 
Bang," I am reaching out to inquire if any of our families might have a bicycle available that we could borrow 
for use in the production. 
 
We are aiming to enhance our set design by incorporating bicycles into certain scenes of the play. However, 
as we may need to modify these bicycles to suit our stage requirements, I must acknowledge that they may 
not return to you in the exact condition they were received. 
 
If you happen to have a bicycle that you could lend us temporarily for the duration of the production, we 
would be immensely grateful for your contribution.  
 
Additionally, if anyone is willing to donate a bicycle permanently to the school for use in this production and 
any future productions, that would be an incredible gift and greatly appreciated.  
 
If you are able to assist us in this matter, please don't hesitate to contact the school. Your generosity and 
support are vital in making our school productions a success, and we are truly thankful for any contributions 
you can provide. 
 
An additional plea, we are also looking for creative parents who would be happy to come in and help us 
with prop/costume creations after school. As I’m sure you can imagine, creating everything for our show is 
a huge job, and we would really appreciate your help. Some of the Year 6 teachers will be leading 
sessions after school to hopefully get as much made as possible on Tuesday 14th May and Tuesday 21st 
May, from 3:30 to 4:45. You are welcome to bring your children along to help you if they are not already 
attending the prop club. We are also going to try to make some costumes, so if you would be willing to 
help out and own a sewing machine or are able to sew, that would also be greatly appreciated. If you are 
unable to come in to school on the above dates then do email and I can let you know what we need help 
with and provide you with any resources. Please send your email to info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk and 
put Yr 6 Prop Making in the subject bar. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc58644c3pJDuDsRSOT5Gw_3laiiBjGepRLlszkxGgtWe6p1w
/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Year 6 Team 
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